Brentwood eNEWS

Brentwood United Methodist Church 1899 S Irving St, Denver CO 80219 303-936-3447 <u>www.brentwoodumcdenver.com</u> <u>brentwoodumc@comcast.net</u>

Seeking to build a Christ-centered community of ethnic, age, and cultural diversity; expressing God's love; meeting changing needs; and reaching out into the community in three languages: English, Spanish, and Vietnamese

Sunday Services: 8:45 AM Vietnamese 10:00 AM English 12:00 PM Spanish Weekly Newsletter November 19, 2019

Rev. Don Sperber Rev. Tan Nguyen Pastor Manuel Jimenez

WCA Looks toward New, Traditionalist Church

By Sam Hodges

Nov. 11, 2019 | TULSA, Okla. (UM News)

Wesleyan Covenant Association leaders say a breakup of The United Methodist Church is necessary and inevitable, and they want to be ready.

"We are preparing for the launch of a new Methodist church in the aftermath of General Conference 2020. We see the Wesleyan Covenant Association as a bridge to this new church," said the Rev. Keith Boyette, WCA president. Boyette was among those speaking at the WCA's fourth Global Gathering, held Nov. 9 under the title "Transformed."

The event drew about 1,000 people to Tulsa's Asbury United Methodist Church, with another 2,000 watching via simulcast at 86 locations around the U.S. and in other countries. ... <u>read more</u>

Noisy Buckets will welcome your coins on Sunday, November 24, benefiting the full time college students of our Brentwood church.

The Vietnamese Ministry will celebrate Thanksgiving at 8:45 AM Sunday, November 24, followed by a potluck.

We need volunteers to help bring Christmas decoration boxes from the storage room down to the sanctuary at 11:15 AM Sunday, November 24. **Hanging of the Greens** will be at 9 AM Saturday, November 30.

Pastor Tan will be on vacation to visit his parents in Vietnam, November 25 -December 3. Rev. Betty Nguyen will lead and preach at the 8:45 AM service on Sunday, December 1.

Church office will be closed for Thanksgiving Holiday, Thursday & Friday, November 28-29. **Circuit Charge Conference**

for the West Metro Circuit churches (Brentwood, Phillips, Bethany, Berkeley, and Gracia Divina UMCs) will be held at 1 PM Saturday, December 7 at Brentwood UMC. The District Superintendent Rev. Paul Kottke will be presiding. A light refreshment will be served before the event.

There will be no eNEWS for the next 2 weeks.

Pastor Tan